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California Public Utilities Commission
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Phone: (415) 703-2544
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DATA REQUEST

Southern California Gas Company

Application No. 08-09-023
Date:
November 18, 2008
Due Date:  December 4, 2008
	To: 
	Rasha Prince

Regulatory Manager For:

Southern California Gas Company
555 West Fifth Street

Los Angeles, CA  90013
	Phone: (213) 244-5141
E-mail: rprince@sempra.com
E-mail: spatrick@sempra.com   




	From:
	Robert Levin
Project Coordinator, A.08-09-023
Division of Ratepayer Advocates

Electricity Pricing & Customer Programs

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4102

San Francisco, CA  94102
	Phone: (415) 703-1862
E-mail: RL4@cpuc.ca.gov

E-mail: MAP@cpuc.ca.gov
E-mail: CTD@cpuc.ca.gov
E-mail: CJB@cpuc.ca.gov
E-mail: TAR@cpuc.ca.gov



Data Request No: SCG A0809023-004
Originated by:  Taaru Chawla                                         Phone: (415) 703-1546
Subject:  Conservation
Please provide the following information as it becomes available but no later than December 4, 2008.  If you are unable to provide the information by this date, please provide a written explanation to the originator by December 2, 2008, as to why the response date cannot be met and your best estimate of when the information can be provided.  If you have any questions regarding this data request, please call the originator at the above phone number.  Please also indicate the name of the person answering each of DRA’s questions.  In each and every response to the data request question(s), please provide cross-references to the testimony, workpapers, and a hardcopy of any supporting material.  Fully explain any calculations, assumptions inherent in the calculations, and any other assumptions supporting your response.
1.  This question pertains to Chapter V (Estimated Conservation Impact of Providing Daily Gas Information to Customers).
Please provide a copy of all the studies quoted in Attachment SD-1 and Attachment SD-2.

